

12th October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

In our Key stage 2 Roman topic so far, we have focussed on the Romans in Italy. In the second half of the autumn term we will change our perspective and study the Romans and their impact in Britain and specifically in York. As part of the children's learning, we will take them on a local history walk in our city on Monday 18th October. This will be led by the teachers with the children visiting a number of Roman sites in York.

In order for the walk to take place, we would really appreciate parental support. Please liaise with your child's class teacher on Bloomz or via email if you are able to accompany the group. Each class will be going on the walk in the morning with staggered start times, walking between 9:00 am and arriving back at school before 12:15 pm. Please ensure your child wears sensible shoes and brings a coat to school that day. The walk will be postponed if the weather is unkind to us that day and you will be informed in advance if that is the case.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

The Key Stage 2 Team

a.canham@ebor.academy a.reeder1@ebor.academy l.drake@ebor.academy b.rogers@ebor.academy c.appleton@ebor.academy

